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2020 Calendar year has gotten off to a good start.  Several vacant positions have been 
filled.  Adam will cover these in more detail during his report.


Several key projects were completed and others, as noted on the agenda, are in various 
stages of completion.  Members of the Board have been working on the members behalf on 
several major projects and continuing improvements in service and performance.  Melissa, 
Sheila, and Pam have really stepped up as have the servers in all the venues.  Chef Mark 
has continued to try new dishes. 


There are a number of events planned for the rest of the season.  I hope members have had 
a chance to enjoy the many events that have been planned by the social committee. They 
have continued to do a great job as has KW staff.


All the projects being completed where we are replacing or adding items are aimed at 
improving performance and efficiency.  The installation of the lights, acoustic panels, and 
other “simple” projects are being completed by both KW and volunteers resulting in 
installation savings and longer term cost efficiency.


Again, I would like to thank all those members who volunteer and the board members for 
the gift of your time.  


• We currently need volunteers for the DRC where we are up to 5 members, we have added 
Ron Bendell as a new member and will join us in the February meeting.


• We will also likely ask Ron to chair a committee to help rebalance some of the time the 
board spends working for members.


Lots for all of us to do and support.  Thank you to the membership for your on-going 
feedback, ideas, support and volunteerism.


